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January 21, 2016

Steven Y.K. Chang, P.E., Chief

Solid and Hazardous Waste Branch
State of Hawaii, Department of Health
919 Ala Moana Blvd, Room 212
Honolulu, HI 96814

Attention: Ms. Lene Ichinotsubo

Re: HPOWER, Covanta HRRV’s Solid Waste Permit No. IN-0049-11
Subject: Formal Request to Withdraw Solar Building Permit Modification

Dear Mr. Chang:

This letter is a request to withdraw the Solar Building Permit Modification submitted by
Covanta Honolulu Resource Recovery Venture (CHRRV) and the City and County of
Honolulu on August 18, 2015. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have
caused your Branch.

Please contact either Amanda Hayasaka at 220-6530 or myself at 682-0205 with any
additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely yours,

Wayne Y. Hamjada, P.E. “Ruoss
Interim Energy Recovery Administrator Facility Manager
Environmental Services, Refuse Division

City and County of Honolulu
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cc:  Manny S. Lanuevo, City and County of Honolulu
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